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Sir Arthur Currie,
Principal McCill University, 

Montreal,

Dear Sir Arthur?-

I enclose herewith copy of a letter which I have written 

to Dr, Herât, relating to the subject of the new laboratory building 

at Me Grill University,

Upon receipt of the information requested I will talk 

the matter over again with Sir Herbert, and will then advise you what 

his ideas are.
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1 Very truly yours,

___________________________


